

HOME OF American Rights

George Mason Essay Contest

Entry Form

Gunston Hall must receive entries by the end of the day on Friday, February 26, 2021, for essays to be entered.

Please attach this entry form to each submitted essay. The entry form may be photocopied. All entries become the property of Gunston Hall.

Student's Name:

Click or tap here to enter text.

You may submit entries by mail:

By email:

George Mason Memorial Essay Contest 10709 Gunston Rd Mason Neck, VA 22079 Dylan McCartney – School and Youth Programs Coordinator dylan.mccartney@gunstonhall.org

Fax: (703) 550-9480

Enjoy writing? Join us for our

Virtual Writers' Workshop at Gunston Hall

Open to all 4th and 5th Grade Students and Classes Tuesday, March 23, 2021